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03/27/2020 

Earlier today Charlie Baker announced that any travelers arriving in Massachusetts would 

have to undergo a fourteen day quarantine. I think that this is a rational and necessary precaution. 

Anyone who is coming in from outside of the state should be subject to mandatory quarantine to 

reduce the possibility that residents of our state contract the coronavirus. I do not have class on 

Friday so I spent today catching up on school work and trying to get ahead in some of my 

classes. 
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